THE WINDMILL NURSERY





C/O THE BRENT PRIMARY SCHOOL, LONDON ROAD, STONE, DARTFORD, KENT. DA2 6BA

TEL: 01322 229393

Email: windmillnursery@gmail.com

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Once again we are planning our annual outing. This year we will be visiting Godstone Farm in Surrey.

I would like to reassure you that the double Decker bus meets legal requirements.

The outing will take place on Thursday 11th June 2015. We will be leaving the nursery a 9.00am and will be arriving back at approximately 3.15pm (depending upon traffic).

The cost per child will be £20.00. If you have any difficulty making payment, we will accept payments by instalments. Any problems please speak to Sue

I would like to assure you that as far as humanly possible your child will be cared for and supervised at all times during the day. One adult will care for no more than three children.

ALL the nursery staff will be attending the farm trip.

If you would like your child to attend but have reservations about it, do not hesitate to speak to me, I may be able to put your mind at rest.

Further details will be given the week before half term (before the farm trip visit). Please fill the form below AS SOON AS POSSIBLE to guarantee your child a place.

THE NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED ON THE DAY OF THE OUTING.

Yours Sincerely

Sue Melvin
Nursery supervisor
Child's Name:
* Will / Will not be attending the Godstone farm trip
Signed:
Amount paid: £
*nlease delete as annlicable, thank you